

Agenda Item Details

Meeting Jul 21, 2025 - Regular School Board Meeting

Category 3. Administrative Reports

Subject 3.4 MS/HS Principal Report

Type Reports

Student Success:

Six of our Bayfield WEOP students had an amazing time on the West Coast adventure during the WEOP EPIC 2.0 field trip from June 9–15. Wisconsin DPI WEOP specialist, Laurelei Moore, gave a special shout-out to the Bayfield students. She shared, "They were absolutely wonderful travel companions and represented their school and community with maturity and positivity. It was truly an unforgettable experience!" I've attached five photos of the group in the Public Files area below.

Looking ahead, from July 13–17, seven WEOP students, including one of Bayfield's 2025 graduates, will attend the Youth Leadership Summit in San Francisco. Mrs. Laurelei Moore be traveling with our student as a chaperone.

The following week, July 21–25, a small group will be heading to GEAR UP Summer Camp at the University of Green Bay. Four Bayfield students will be participating.

Student & Staff Health and Wellbeing:

Exit interviews done for one retiring teacher and one teacher who resigned. Original copies have been turned into the district office. E-copies are below in the Executive Files.

The roll-over process and 25-26 Frontline Professional Growth has begun. I'll be working with our finance office to ensure new staff are set up with the proper lane/step for evaluation purposes over the next few weeks.

Community Collaborations and Partnerships:

Several August workshops are planned for me and various team members. I'll be attending the 2025 Wisconsin Trauma Conference in Appleton on August 4-5. Three members of our Unlocking Pathways Team will be attending the mandatory one day workshop in Wisconsin Dells with our mentor school on August 6. Our high school counselor and I will be attending the Career Readiness Summit on August 7 & 8.

I attended the UWS community conversations at the Northern Great Lakes Visitor Center on June 18th. While there's lots of uncertainty in education, housing, childcare, and overall funding, the group discussed concerns and partnerships for the future.

Efficient Use of Resources:

Curriculum resources, particularly the online supports, have been submitted via P.O. requests to the finance office for high school social studies, FACS, and middle school science.

Middle school scheduling for 25-26 is completed. High school is completed for semester one, with some adjustments still needing to be done for semester two. I hope to work with the high school counselor in August to finalize room changes, new teacher changes, and teaching assignments.

Our high school counselor and I completed mandatory state reporting for Mass Enrollment and Career Connected High School for the Unlocking Pathways grant to continue. Our district was able to roll-over the unspent money from year one grant, and will be awarded year two grant money after our August workshop. The team will set our year two budget in August, prior to start of the school year.

Chi miigwech.

Submitted respectfully by Shellie Swanson, 6-12 Principal



